
PRESS NOTE 
 
 

It is brought to the notice of the general consumers, electricity consumers and 
government departments that power supply will remain suspended at the following 
area on 23.12.2017 (Saturday) from 0800 hrs. to 1400 hrs. in connection with 
replacement of Air Break Switch near BSNL Telephone Exchange. 

The time mentioned in the schedule is tentative which may change subject to 
completion of work. 

 

Date 
 Area affected Timing 

From To 
23.12.2017 
(Saturday) 

BSNL Telephone Exchange, Prem Nagar, Goalghar, 
Carmel School area, KV-I area & Murdakhari area. 

0800 
Hrs. 

1400 
Hrs. 

 

The inconvenience caused is regretted. 
 
 

  Executive Engineer(HQ) 
 


